
1GC Family Law
Pupillage Open Evening
12th January 2023 | 5.30pm

Virtual Event via Zoom
Register HERE

Join us to find out about 1GC Family Law and the work we do.

We are a top tier Chambers specialising in all aspects of Family Law: 
Children, Finance and Court of Protection. We are recognised nationally and 
internationally for providing expert advice and representation, and for acting 

in some of the most high-profile, sensitive and important cases.

The evening will start at 5.30pm with a series of short presentations from 
the head of pupillage, pupil supervisors, barristers from the different areas of 

law practised at 1GC and recent pupils. They will cover:

- Different aspects of Family Law
- Our pupillage application process

- The experience of pupillage @ 1GC
 

Concluding with a Q&A session. Please submit questions in advance to 
RSVP@1gc.com

The event is open to all and if you require additional arrangements to be 
made in order to attend please get in touch.

We look forward to welcoming you!

1gc.com

https://1gc.zoom.us/j/89045571238?pwd=OWFyQnQ5VHRrNTlEOFZiNjR2NW1ZUT09
mailto:RSVP%401gc.com?subject=
https://twitter.com/1GCFamilyLaw
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